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CONSULTATION ON DISCIPLINE AND GRIEVANCE PROCEDURE 
 

 
 

Dear ASDA Members 
 
At the recent National Forum meeting we discussed the consultation on a new 
Discipline and Grievance Procedure.  It seems that some of the issues raised 
by the Union have been actioned. 
 
Hopefully, we will receive a copy of the new procedure before it is rolled out in 
the New Year.  Copies will be circulated to Officers and Stewards when it does 
become available. 
 
Thank you to the National Forum four representatives who did a very good job 
through the consultation process. 
 
 
 

 
GARY SMITH 

NATIONAL SECRETARY 
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